
ARKANSAS HOSPITAL AUXILIARY ASSOCIATION 
AWARDS & SERVICE
Certificate of Appreciation from AHAA State President
Judy Shaffer installed as AHAA President
Jennifer Baker installed as AHAA Secretary
Carolyn Rice appointed as AHAA Historian
Jim Whalen appointed AHAA North Central District Legislative Chair
Judy Shaffer elected as AHAA North Central District Secretary

DONATIONS 
BARGAIN BOX THRIFT SHOPS, PINK-A-DILLY GIFT SHOP & FUNDRAISERS
5South Surgical Services Renovation Commitment	 $150,000.00
Transport Vans (2)	 $140,000.00
Lend-A-Hand Community Fund Drive	 $50,000.00
Giving Tuesday Matching Grant	 $25,000.00
Donation in Honor of Barney Larry	 $25,000.00
Donation in Honor of Becky Rose	 $25,000.00
Halo Sleep Sacks to Women & Newborn Care Center	 $6,589.44
New Shuttle	 $9,775.00
MFCOA Rock the Barn Sponsorship	 $1,000.00
PCSH Kick Cancer in the BASS Sponsorship	 $1,000.00
SCWHE Boos & Brews Sponsorship	 $1,000.00
Buck-a-Roo Ball Sponsorship	 $5,000.00
Memorials to Hospital Foundation	 $1,800.00
Budget Commitment to Hospital	 $107,925.00
Dr. Robert Kerr Medical Scholarship	 $1,000.00

TOTAL	 $550,089.44

THANK YOU,
VOLUNTEERS!
CELEBRATING 61 YEARS OF SERVICE 

OTHER AUXILIARY 
PROJECTS
•	 Baxter Health Corporate 

Volunteer Program

•	 H.E.L.P. Helmet Emergency 
Labeling Program

•	 Look Before You Lock 
Child Car Safety

•	 Promote Alzheimer 
Awareness with Broyles 
Foundation

•	 Member of the Arkansas 
Hospital Auxiliary 
Association

•	 Christmas Gift Wrap

•	 Best Choice Save-A-Label 
Program

•	 Safe Sleep - Donate Sleep 
Sacks to the Women & 
Newborn Care Center

2022 AUXILIARY HIGHLIGHTS
TOTAL AUXILIARY MEMBERSHIP AS OF DECEMBER, 2022 - 464

TOTAL VOLUNTEER HOURS IN 2022 - 64,563.47

JOIN OUR VOLUNTEER TEAM! APPLY ONLINE AT WWW.BAXTERHEALTH.ORG.


